
Ten years ago, the Lights & Sirens Invitational was 
created when Harvey L. Hall identified the need 
that burn survivors and their families required 
a commitment of long term care and special 
assistance while on the road to recovery.  

Since then, more than $500,000 has been raised 
through the generous support of our local public 
safety, EMS, and business community partners.

The Hall Family would like to carry on Mayor Hall's 
legacy of service and community giving, renaming 
the tournament the Harvey L. Hall Lights & Sirens 
Memorial Invitational. 

Join us in carrying this tradition forward on the 
10th Anniversary of the tournament.  

Proceeds from this year's tournament goes 
to assist our local burn survivors and will be 
allocated through the Bakersfield Firefighters Burn 
Foundation and the Kern County Firefighters Burn 
Survivor Trust. 

Each of these non-profit service organizations are 
dedicated to assisting Kern County burn survivors 
and their families, and providing community burn 
prevention education. 

Monday, October 1, 2018
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Continuing a Legacy of Service 
and Community Giving



All ads are full-color.  High-res pdf with fonts converted.
Email camera ready art to corumm@hallamb.com by 
September 14, 2018.

Tee Sign Sponsor $150

Registration Deadline is  
September 14, 2018.

Make checks payable to the: 

The Harvey L. Hall Charitable Family Foundation, Inc. is a non-profit 501 (c) (3) private 
foundation.  Contributions to the Foundation are tax-deductible to the fullest extent 
allowed by law.  Our Federal Taxpayer Identification Number is  81-12200712.

Golfer $200         Foursome $800

Celebrating the tournament's 10th Anniversary and its legendary Founder Emeritus Harvey L. Hall.  
Join us as we raise funds to support Kern County Burn Survivors and their families.


